From: O'Rourke, Shannon
Sent: 3/3/2014 1:24:11 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Cc: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Randolph
Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Vege, Anupama
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=A1VB)

2

Bcec:
Subject: PG&E Noncompliance with Decision 10-04-052

Mr. Cherry,

Attached please find a letter from Energy Division Director, Ed Randolph, regarding PG&E’s
noncompliance with Commission Decision 10-04-052 for failure to hold a competitive
solicitation under its PV Program by the close of its third program year. Please don’t hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions.

Best,

Shannon O’Rourke

Shannon O’Rourke

Regulatory Analyst | Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
Phone: 415.703.5574

Email: shannon.o’rourke@cpuc.ca.gov
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